
Email to parents 

Subject: Year 1 Phonics Screening email

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child will be taking part in the Year 1 Phonics Screening check. These will be taking place during June 2025.

Please click on the following links for further information.

Phonics screening check: information for parents - GOV.UK

Phonics screening check: information for parents

If you have any questions, please speak to your child's teacher.

Kind regards
The Year 1 Team

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/phonics-screening-check-information-for-parents/phonics-screening-check-2024-information-for-parents-text-only-version
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/676e908e517edf5c74c83728/Phonics_screening_check_information_for_parents.pdf
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